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AVALON AIRSHOW 2005 BUS SHUTTLE
Dear Ross

Please find enclosed your copy of the reference letter to Sita Coaches in relation to the
Avalon Airshow bus shuttle service.

I would like to thank you personally for your commitment and enthusiasm in delivering
this service and wish you and Dominic success for the provision of the Games Family
transport solution for the 2006 Commonwealth Games in Melbourne.

Regards,

' f— /\Mﬂ(‘
Frank Gril;)/i
Mang g%rzSpecial Events Coordination

Public Transport Division
Department Of Infrastructure
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Victoria

The Place To Be



Department of Infrastructure

80 Collins Street
File: GS/01/002-2 GPO Box 2797Y
Melbourne Victoria 3001
Telephone (03) 9655 6666
i s " Facsimile (03) 9655 6752
Mr Dominic Sita

www.doi.vic.gov.au

Managing Director DX210410
Sita Coaches Pty Ltd Our Ref:
1-7 Sunshine Road

West Footscray

Victoria 3012

AVALON AIRSHOW 2005 BUS SHUTTLE

Nov~n o
Dear MpS-:ta

The Department would like to congratulate Sita Coaches on the successful provision of

the bus shuttle service between Lara Station and the 2005 Avalon International Airshow
from 15 to 20 March 2005.

The professionalism and commitment during the planning and delivery of the service by
yourself and Ross Walker from Roscar Management ensured a well trained workforce
and a seamless integration of the subcontracted bus companies. These factors resulted in a
service delivery of high standard, which was further enhanced by the genuine
commitment and friendly service that all your staff provided over the six day period.

The Department is looking forward to working with you in the future and is wishing you
success in your undertaking of providing the Games Family transport solution for the
2006 Commonwealth Games in Melbourne.

Yours sincerely-

-
Jim Betts

Director of Public Transport

1/ 71/ 2005

CC: Mr Ross Walker, Roscar Management
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